
 
        

 
 
 

 
The One Health Commission is a prominent, international body of unified, action-

oriented, One Health-minded individuals and organizations. It is a conduit for the active 
exchange of One Health related knowledge, sharing of resources and collaborative 

projects that reach beyond disciplinary boundaries. 
 

 
Corporate Sponsors 
 
Financial sponsorship donations from for-profit, corporate entities supporting the One Health 
Commission’s work are welcomed once confirmed by the Board of Directors.  
 
To avoid any appearance of conflict of interests, corporate sponsors will not place a representative on 
the Board and will not vote on any OHC procedures, items or business. 
 
However, corporations sponsoring the Commission at the ‘Leader’ level may, if desired, nominate from 
their organization a non-voting representative to the Commission’s Council of Advisors, pending Board 
approval.  
 
 
Corporations that have financially supported the One Health Commission: 

 
 

CEVA Animal Health 

DuPont Pioneer 

Flad Architects 

Pfizer 

Zoetis 

 
  
 

               One Health Commission is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization. 
 

ONE HEALTH COMMISSION 
P.O. Box 972 

Apex, North Carolina 27502 
984-500-8593 

 

    ohc@onehealthcommission.org                                  www.onehealthcommission.org     
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